Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

- DIGOS CITY DIVISION
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
SGOD-2024-

To : Public School District Supervisors
Health and Nutrition Personnel
Marvin Padillo- Balabag NHS, School Principal
All Other Concerned

Subject : PROVISION OF DENTAL SERVICES TO LEARNERS OF BALABAG
NATIONAL HIGH SCHOOL FOR THE BRIGADA ESKWELA 2024.

Date July 12, 2024

This has reference to the letter dated July 9, 2024 regarding the request for the provision
of Dental Services to learners of Balabag National High School during their Brigada
Eskwela 2024,

In line with this, the Health and Nutrition Unit of SDO Digos City will conduct dental
services at Balabag National High School on July 25, 2024.

The following Health and Nutrition Unit personnel are requested for the activity:

Myracel J. Dalope, DMD- Dentist II
Frances Millicent R. Durano, RN- Nurse II
Joel B. Gomito, RN- Nurse II

Hazel Marie Latasa-Escabillas, RN- Nurse II
Daissy Jane P. Sanoy, RN- Nurse II

Lyra Pilarte, MD- Medical Officer III
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Transportation and other incidental expenses shall be charged to local funds subject to
usual accounting and auditing rules and regulation.

For your information and guidance.

For and in the absence of OIC-SDS
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SOLLIE B. OLIVER, JD, MATE
Chief ES-SGOD
12nEd Gchools Division of Diges Cit Officer-in-Charge
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Enclosed: As stated.
SGOD/ HNU/ lop

Address: Roxas cor. Lopez Ja Street, Zone Il, Digos City (8002)
Telephone Nos.: (082) 553-8375; (082) 553-8396




Bepartment of Education
REGION XI
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DIGOS CITY
BALABAG NATIONAL HIGH SCHOOL
Balabag, Digos City
School ID: 316303
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July 9, 2024

MELANIE P. ESTACIO, PhD, CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent

Digos City Division

Roxas St., Digos City

Thru: SOLLIE B. OLIVER, JD, MATE Va
Chief ES - SGOD ~——

DR. LYRA PILARTE
Health and Nutrition Unit

Dear Madam:
Greetings!

I am writing to formally request permission from the Division Office to provide dental services
during the Brigada Eskwela 2024 this coming July 25, 2024 at Balabag National High School.

As a concerned member of the community and Brigada Eskwela coordinator of Balabag NHS, I
am deeply aware of the importance of oral health in the overall well-being of our learners. Proper
dental care not only ensures their physical health but also contributes significantly to their
academic success by preventing absences due to dental issues.

The dental services we propose to offer during Brigada Eskwela 2024 include basic check-ups,
and dental hygiene orientation. We believe that these services will greatly benefit the learners and
prepare them for a healthy start to the upcoming school year.

[ assure you that all necessary arrangements will be made to ensure the smooth operation of these
services, including the involvement of qualified dental professionals and adherence to all health
and safety protocols.

We kindly request your approval for this initiative so that we may proceed with our preparations.
Your support in this matter would be invaluable in promoting the health and well-being of our
learners at Balabag NHS.

Thank you very much for considering our request. I look forward to your positive response.

Sincerely, |
K

REMEL A. MOSQUIOLA

Brigada Eskwela Coordinator.s




